SIRRC meeting 5-12-11
Meeting started 6:03

Attendance: Lupe (co-chair), Cedric (officer), Genesis (officer), Mayra (officer),
Kenia, Jennifer, Jasmin, Ileana, Julia, Julian, Eddie, Lily, Seidy, Wendy, Cici, Letty,
Shakeela, Betty (officer) Martha, Lily (officer), Angie (co-chair), Lupe, Danielle (leg
rep), Roxana, Ivan, Belen, Geraldine, Cynthia

ICEBREAKER
FUNDING REQUESTS

La Escuelita:

* Student parent conference-all day event that provides information to parents
and students about getting into college

* Focuses on the parent so that they can be more comfortable with the college
experience

* Local Junior high and high schools

* Alsorequested from finance board and SCORE

* Eventis Saturday May 14

* Requesting $400 for transportation...but will allocate it to programs/agendas

STEP-UP:
* Have been doing fundraisers, but still need money to run the program
* Will be having an auction next Friday at the hub from 9-12:30pm in order to
raise money, and a dance will follow
* Requesting anything SIRRC can give
* The money will go to

Taiwanese American Student Association:
* Will be having an event to promote Taiwanese culture
* Will also have Vietnamese and Chinese groups coming to promote Asian
culture
* Need money for equipment
* This event is tomorrow Friday May 13 at 7:30 at Storke Plaza
* Requesting $500

PRESENTATIONS:

[sla Vista Community Advisor, Hilary:
*  Works with the Isla Vista tenants unit
* The Isla Vista tenants unit provides services in IV, they have an office open 9-
5 to help renters make sure the landlords do not take advantage or make
unfair decisions



Looking at expanding legal services and advising to families and other non-
students and also want to provide representation in courts

IVTU meets Tuesdays at 5, by going to 3 meetings or more you become a
voting member and are able to take part in projects

Really need more people to work with IVTU

Leadership positions are now available for the upcoming year

There are opportunities to work during the summer

OFFICER UPDATES:

GSO:

We are going on a really good path, we have most of our presenters
confirmed we just have to get back with them with the times

We received funding from the chancellor and vice-chancellor

Next year the GUIDES program will be certified by the chancellor and vice-
chancellor

BOWLING:

Tonight, we will be going to Zodos and we will have pizza

TEACH FOR AMERICA

We want to bring a conference to UCSB in which we would collaborate with
the mother organizations and teach for America to provide information and
resources

We want to have weekly updates on what TFA is doing because our missions
are very similar

Keep in mind that there are internships and job opportunities after
graduation

GUIDES HIGH SCHOOL

We will be tabling all next week to advertise the GUIDES info sessions, which
will be in two weeks

We will be passing out the flyers Lily created

Sign up to table!

We will be having a meeting tomorrow at 4pm here in the annex

There will be a trip for the high school students tomorrow to UCLA and
CSULA

CASA ESPERANZA

We will be going this Saturday, 12 people are going
Angie will send out the details later

Probably meeting at the SRB parking lot at around 7:30
[t will be a great experience!



ANNEX OPEN HOUSE:
* The annex will be having an open house so people will be walking through
the offices so we have to clean
* Tuesday and Wednesday from 11-2, if you are available please sign up!
¢ There will be food and there will also be tabling

CLOTHING DRIVE:
* Ivan has been meeting with people to plan this clothing drive
*  We will be making posters to have in the residence halls so that people will
know about it and donate clothes ©

BOOK BANK:
* The book bank will have a subcommittee under SIRRC that will be working
on it

* Also, will be working on it over summer and it will not come out of SIRRC’s
budget but out of the annex budget

FOOD BANK:
* More and more people are coming in to use the service!
* There has been a lot of flyers and advertising
* We are pushing for the food bank to become its own BCC
* Itwas presented at the legislative council meeting

END OF THE YEAR BANQUET:
* This will be next Friday May 20t from 6-9:30
* Ifyou have not yet RSVP please sign up and also sign up if you want to
volunteer to help

AWARD NOMINATIONS:
* Mostinvolved
* Social butterfly
* Emerging leader
* Behind the scenes
* Mostinvolved
* Member of the year

VOTING!

La Escuelita
***Requested $400 for transportation, but changed their request to $200 for
printing

* Ivan motions to allocate $100 to La Escuelita for printing
* Geraldine seconds the motion

* Kenia calls to question

* Mayra calls consent



* Motion passes! SIRRC allocates $100 to La Escuelita for program printing!

STEP-UP
***Requesting anything SIRRC can give
* Angie motions to allocate $88 as a donation to STEP-UP
* Ivan seconds the motion
* Genesis calls to question
* Lupe calls consent
* Motion passes! SIRRC allocates $88 to the STEP-UP program!

TAIWANESE AMERICAN STUDENT ASSOCIATION
***Requesting $500 for equipment for their event

* Ivan motions to allocate $150 to TASA for equipment

* Kenia seconds the motion

* Angie calls to question

¢ Julian calls consent

* Motion passes! SIRRC allocates $150 to the Taiwanese American Student
Association for equipment

Meeting ended: 7:37



